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Dear Parents,  
 
Nursery Provision 
  
As you know from recent communication our nursery is open to all pupils. We realise this has been an anxious time for 
parents and so you may have felt reluctant to return your child to nursery. Many of you have chosen to keep your children 
at home during the current lockdown and we have been happy to support you with this and continued to provide remote 
learning on seesaw and live lessons for the children. 
  
From Monday 15th February 2021 remote learning and live lessons will not be provided for the nursery children as we 
expect all children to attend the unit now that we are fully open to them. It is becoming increasingly difficult for staff to 
teach all day in the unit and still provide additional lessons and live lessons to children at home. Many of the children at 
home haven’t been accessing the seesaw lessons and we appreciate how difficult this is for you as parents of very young 
children to get them to focus on these sessions which is why we have reopened the nursery in line with government 
guidance. We have a full, regularly reviewed risk assessment in place across the school and put in significant safety 
measures and additional cleaning to maintain the highest level of safety and prevent the transmission of the virus and 
want to work with you to continue to educate your child. 
  
We look forward to seeing you and your child again in nursery from Monday 22nd February as we have missed you all 
very much and can’t wait to work with you all again. 
  
Have a very happy and safe half term holiday. 
  
  
Kind regards, 
  
  
Mrs Tracy Lane 
Headteacher 


